
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE RE: APRIL 15, 2022 HYBRID MEETING FORMAT 
IHDA FINANCE COMMITTEE  

 
Per previously provided public notice, the Finance Committee of the Illinois Housing 
Development Authority (“IHDA”) will conduct a Finance Committee meeting on Friday, April 
15, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Consistent with Executive Orders issued by Governor Pritzker in connection with Coronavirus 
2019, a novel severe acute respiratory illness that can spread among people through respiratory 
transmissions, IHDA will conduct the Finance Committee meeting scheduled for April 15, 2022 
in a hybrid format. Please see below for information about how to attend the Finance Committee 
meeting.  
 
VIEW & LISTEN: Members of the public may view and listen to the monthly Board meeting, in 
real time, by using the web address below and entering the password: IHDA2FINIT 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89623116813?pwd=b1V1RUhzdWlMSzRuRXNhcWtZTTFsUT09 

 
PHYSICAL ATTENDANCE: Due to physical distancing protocols, up to fifty (50) persons from 
the public may attend the April 15, 2022 committee meeting at 111 E. Wacker, 11th floor, Chicago, 
IL 60601.  Once capacity is reached, members of the public will be advised to use the virtual or 
telephonic method of participation. Persons in attendance will be required to follow any applicable 
COVID protocols, including procedures related to entering and exiting the meeting rooms.  

 
LISTEN ONLY: Members of the public may listen to the monthly Board meeting, in real time, 
by using the following telephone number (312) 626-6799, the following webinar ID: 896 2311 
6813 and the following password: 1608817764. 
 

 

 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89623116813?pwd=b1V1RUhzdWlMSzRuRXNhcWtZTTFsUT09

